
Principal: Simon Warburton 

 

  

 

Downham Road, Ely, Cambridgeshire, CB6 2SH 

t: 01353 667763     

e: office@elycollege.co.uk 

w: www.elycollege.com 

 
16th July 2021  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Violin Overture Scheme – from September 2021 
 
Thank you for your support with the violin taster scheme this half-term.  This group lesson has been 
extremely successful, and therefore we are in the position to continue this ‘overture’ scheme into 
the new academic year. 
 
Lesson details 
I will confirm everything in detail in September, but here is an overview of the lesson details: 
 

• Lessons will be booked in a block of 10 lessons. 

• Lessons will last for 30-minutes each week but will take place in a scheduled 40-minute time 

slot.  This is to allow time for pack-up and tidy-up at the end of the lesson. 

• Lessons will continue to take place on a Monday, but exact times will be confirmed in 

September.  It is likely that these lessons will cross over into either break 1 or break 2 to 

avoid too much disruption to curriculum lessons. 

• As there are 7 students who have signed up to this scheme from September 2021, lessons 

will be priced at £2.68 per lesson, or £26.80 for a block of 10 lessons.  

Payment for lessons 
Please can I request that payment is now made via WisePay for this block of 10 lessons (£26.80) 
which will be non-refundable once payment is made.  There will be a longer window for the 
payment deadline, which needs to be received is Friday 3rd September 2021. 
 
If your son/daughter is eligible for financial support toward the cost of these lessons as previously 
discussed with Mr Newsome, please select the relevant option on WisePay. 
 
Once all payment is received, I will contact you at the beginning of September to confirm the final 
arrangements for the initial set of 10 lessons in the new academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully  
                                                                                      
 
Mr J Newsome     
Subject Lead Music      


